Amanda Bazenbruch

From: Patricia LaCosse <patty.lacosse@att.net>
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 10:57 AM

To: Justin Nickels

Cc: Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: External: Council Meeting

Dear Justin & Amanda,

I would like to express my opinion on two topics. First, the direction that our library is taking. | think that the discussion
on supposed White Privilege and BLM issues only enhance our division, does not promote unity. Since our library is
funded by our tax dollars, | believe that we should have a more diverse library board so that some conservative views
could be expressed and implemented. | suggest that Gregg Wolf and Aaron Erdmann be considered as members of the
board.

The second issue is mask mandates. | won’t get into a discussion on whether masks work or not, but | will say that |
believe that they infringe upon our freedom. | don’t think masks are something that our government should be
enforcing. If private businesses want to require masks to enter their facilities, that’s their right but | don’t think that the
government should be involved.

Thank you for listening,
Patricia LaCosse

Sent from my iPhone
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